
NUCLEAR[N[RGY INSTITUTE

June ll,2003

L/1r.Kazuhisa WIori

」apan Atolnic lndustrlal Foruln,Inc.

Da五chi Chttiya Bldg,2-13,Shiba¨ Daillllon

l―chome,Minato― ku,Tokyo 105-8605

」apan

Dear ⅣIr.Ⅳlori:

NEI's、veekly industry ne、vsletter,ハ「

“
cιθαr Eんθ・騨 Oυcrυ jθω,is IInaking the transition

to a full electronic format,effective、 vith our」une 30 issue. Vヽe are taking this step in
response to the needs of our lnembers and other key contacts,and we trust this

transition、 vill provide a ne、 v,coSt― effective approach to、 vard apprising you ofindustry
developments and issues. The June 23 issue ofthe ne、 、「sletter will be the last rnailed
in hard cOpy. All subsequent issues will be sent electrOnically to our readers every

Friday evening as an e-lnail attachment. As before,the newsletter、 vill be available on
NEI's member Web site atん ι″′//πθ麓ろer.厖θj.οぼ .

I urge you to revie、 v and return the enclosed address correction request to NEI's

member services department,even ifno corrections are needed,paying particular

attention to the e― Inail address. Upon receipt Ofyour cOrrection sheet,you、 vill be
added to the e― Inail distribution list. Should it be a concern,I assure you that NEI

does not lnake any pOrtion of our lnailing list,including e―lnail addresses,available to

outside sources.

Please contact rne ifyou have any questions or concerns。

Sincerely,

刷 √
Walter H.Hill
Director,Editorial Services
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